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policies are subject to change. Students enrolling for subsequent terms should consult the TTC website
at www. tridenttech.edu for updates. This Catalog does not constitute a contract between Trident
Technical
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The Medical Record Coder Passbook(R) prepares you for your test by allowing you to take practice exams
in the subjects you need to study. It provides hundreds of questions and answers in the areas that will
likely be covered on your upcoming exam, including but not limited to: coding/decoding information;
medical terminology; name and number checking; office record keeping; understanding and interpreting
written material; supervision; and more.
Two women kept apart by segregation at a Southern cigar factory forge a powerful alliance in the labor
rights movement in this historical novel. With evocative dialect and remarkable prose, The Cigar
Factory tells the story of two entwined families—the white McGonegals and the African American
Ravenels—in the storied port city of Charleston, South Carolina, during the World Wars. Moore’s novel
follows the parallel lives of family matriarchs working on segregated floors of the massive Charleston
cigar factory, where white and black workers remain divided and misinformed about the duties and
treatment received by each other. Cassie McGonegal and her niece Brigid work upstairs in the factory
rolling cigars by hand. Meliah Amey Ravenel works in the basement, where she stems the tobacco. While
both suffer in the harsh working conditions of the factory and endure the sexual harassment of the
foremen, segregation keeps them from recognizing their common plight until the Tobacco Workers Strike
of 1945. Through the experience of a brutal picket line, the two women discover how much they stand to
gain by joining forces, creating a powerful moment in labor history that gives rise to the Civil Rights
anthem, “We Shall Overcome.” Moore’s historical research includes interviews with family members who
worked at the cigar factory, adding nuance and authenticity to her empowering story of struggle, loss,
and redemption. Foreword by New York Times best-selling author Pat Conroy Winner of the 2016 David J.
Langum, Sr. Prize
How to educate the next generation of college students to invent, to create, and to discover—filling
needs that even the most sophisticated robot cannot. Driverless cars are hitting the road, powered by
artificial intelligence. Robots can climb stairs, open doors, win Jeopardy, analyze stocks, work in
factories, find parking spaces, advise oncologists. In the past, automation was considered a threat to
low-skilled labor. Now, many high-skilled functions, including interpreting medical images, doing legal
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research, and analyzing data, are within the skill sets of machines. How can higher education prepare
students for their professional lives when professions themselves are disappearing? In Robot-Proof,
Northeastern University president Joseph Aoun proposes a way to educate the next generation of college
students to invent, to create, and to discover—to fill needs in society that even the most
sophisticated artificial intelligence agent cannot. A “robot-proof” education, Aoun argues, is not
concerned solely with topping up students' minds with high-octane facts. Rather, it calibrates them
with a creative mindset and the mental elasticity to invent, discover, or create something valuable to
society—a scientific proof, a hip-hop recording, a web comic, a cure for cancer. Aoun lays out the
framework for a new discipline, humanics, which builds on our innate strengths and prepares students to
compete in a labor market in which smart machines work alongside human professionals. The new
literacies of Aoun's humanics are data literacy, technological literacy, and human literacy. Students
will need data literacy to manage the flow of big data, and technological literacy to know how their
machines work, but human literacy—the humanities, communication, and design—to function as a human
being. Life-long learning opportunities will support their ability to adapt to change. The only
certainty about the future is change. Higher education based on the new literacies of humanics can
equip students for living and working through change.
This book provides a complete history of the US Fleet Ballistic Missile programme from its inception in
the 1950s and the development of Polaris to the deployment of Trident II in 1990. Writing in an
accessible yet scholarly manner, Graham Spinardi bases his historical documentation of FBM development
on interviews with many of the key participants. His study confronts a central issue: is technology
simply a tool used to achieve the goals of society, or is it an autonomous force in shaping that
society? FBM accuracy evolved from the citybusting retaliatory capability of Polaris to the silobusting 'first strike' potential of Trident. Is this a case of technology 'driving' the arms race, or
simply the intended product of political decisions? The book provides a comprehensive survey of the
literature on the role of technology in the arms race, and seeks to explain technological development
using a 'sociology of technology' approach.
On August 31, 1886, a massive earthquake centered near Charleston, South Carolina, sent shock waves as
far north as Maine, down into Florida, and west to the Mississippi River. When the dust settled,
residents of the old port city were devastated by the death and destruction. Upheaval in Charleston is
a gripping account of natural disaster and turbulent social change in a city known as the cradle of
secession. Weaving together the emotionally charged stories of Confederate veterans and former slaves,
Susan Millar Williams and Stephen G. Hoffius portray a South where whites and blacks struggled to
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determine how they would coexist a generation after the end of the Civil War. This is also the story of
Francis Warrington Dawson, a British expatriate drawn to the South by the romance of the Confederacy.
As editor of Charleston’s News and Courier, Dawson walked a lonely and dangerous path, risking his life
and reputation to find common ground between the races. Hailed as a hero in the aftermath of the
earthquake, Dawson was denounced by white supremacists and murdered less than three years after the
disaster. His killer was acquitted after a sensational trial that unmasked a Charleston underworld of
decadence and corruption. Combining careful research with suspenseful storytelling, Upheaval in
Charleston offers a vivid portrait of a volatile time and an anguished place. A Friends Fund
Publication

An in-depth investigation into career-related programmes in American secondary schools and two-year
further education colleges is given in this book. In addition to reviewing evidence on the
effectiveness of vocational coursework, the authors analyse programmes involving students who study and
work simultaneously, including co-operative education, youth apprenticeship and school-based
enterprise.; Chapters deal with the problems encountered in the school-to-work transition: the
preparation necessary not only for this transition but for changes encountered when jobs end abruptly,
and issues covered include combining school-based and work-based learning and teaching and linking
secondary with post- secondary education. Research on programmes involving students simultaneously
working and at school, including non-school-supervised employment is also covered, as is co-operative
education, which places students in jobs related to their fields of study. The traditional elements of
post-school education and training are discussed together with an investigation into newer approaches
including career academics and career magnet schools and programmes bridging secondary and post
secondary education. Additionally, selected studies of programmes for out- of-school youth are
reviewed.; To conclude, the authors consider new school-to-work systems and whether specially designed
programmes for the "non-college-bound" students would be stigmatised as second best, or if an
alternative programme could maintain an option for students to attend four year colleges and
universities, the latter making the design and operation of school-to-work systems more difficult. Of
interest to administrators, teachers, policy makers, analysts and employers, the findings in this book
will shed light on the viability of new school-to- work initiatives currently being implemented in the
UK, Europe and USA.
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How our colleges and universities can respond to the changing hopes and needs of society In recent
decades, cognitive psychologists have cast new light on human development and given colleges new
possibilities for helping students acquire skills and qualities that will enhance their lives and
increase their contributions to society. In this landmark book, Derek Bok explores how colleges can
reap the benefits of these discoveries and create a more robust undergraduate curriculum for the twentyfirst century. Prior to this century, most psychologists thought that creativity, empathy, resilience,
conscientiousness, and most personality traits were largely fixed by early childhood. What researchers
have now discovered is that virtually all of these qualities continue to change through early adulthood
and often well beyond. Such findings suggest that educators may be able to do much more than was
previously thought possible to teach students to develop these important characteristics and thereby
enable them to flourish in later life. How prepared are educators to cultivate these qualities of mind
and behavior? What do they need to learn to capitalize on the possibilities? Will college faculties
embrace these opportunities and make the necessary changes in their curricula and teaching methods?
What can be done to hasten the process of innovation and application? In providing answers to these
questions, Bok identifies the hurdles to institutional change, proposes sensible reforms, and
demonstrates how our colleges can help students lead more successful, productive, and meaningful lives.
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